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The School Council is a group of volunteer parents that meet 4 times a year (September, November, March, and May) from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm to support, recommend, and review all aspects of our children’s education at Winston Churchill Public School. We are continually looking for new parent representatives to join this group.  This is an opportunity to get involved in the decisions that affect our child’s education. Here is a sample of some of the things the Parent Council reviewed and/or made recommendations to the school administration and the board for the 2016/2017 school year. 
	*Academic Success 

*School fundraising 

*EQAO testing 

*Building Parent Engagement 

*Special Visitors/Presenters to Students

	*Curriculum 
*Calendar of Events/Activities 

*Meet the Teacher Night 

*School enrollment and class sizes 

*Education Week 


	*Volunteers 

*Family Literacy Day 

*Technology in the classrooms

*Growth Mindset and Mental Health initiatives



For a more detailed report on the above discussions, please feel free to contact me. We look forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting in the fall, 2017 (Check the September Newsletter for details). 

Sincerely, 
Trish Norton
Trish Norton
School Council Chair [image: image1.png]
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